
 

 

 

 

Hello children 

How are you all?  This week’s story is called “Brenda’s Boring Egg”, I hope you enjoy it!  

Have you been walking near any rivers and seen some ducks?  We went to Langley Park 

one day and there were lots of ducks and ducklings to see – the ducklings were so 

cute!   

I forgot to attach the tooth brushing chart last week, so am sending it this week.  

Sorry!!   

Keep the emails and photos coming in! 

Take care, be safe and be good!   

Miss Mendis  

Phonics activity: 
 

I hope you have been practising all your phonic sounds at home.  You can 

listen to the Jolly Phonics song on YouTube that we usually sing at school.  

See if you can remember and join in with the actions when you sing. 

 

This week, you can do one of these activities with your family members: 

 

‘I hear with my little ear’ – take it in turns to imitate the sound of 

something and guess what makes that sound.  You could imitate the sounds 

of things like a clock, a telephone, an animal.  

 

 ‘I spy with my little eye’ – take it in turns to say the first sound of 

something you can see in the room.  This is a good chance for you to show 

off your phonic knowledge! 

 

Talk about the sounds you like and don’t like and why.  Draw some pictures 

of things that makes sounds you like.  I really love the sound of the waves 

crashing at the seaside.   

 


